
The Gender and Development Program of the              
Philippine Embassy is pleased to invite our                   
kababayans to a seminar on Health Care and Disease 
Prevention which will be held at the Philippine              
Embassy on Saturday, 29 November 2014 from 
8:30am to 12nn. The seminar will be delivered by Dr. 
Nick Walters of Mission Hospital.  
 
Lunch will be served after the event. The Embassy 
can accommodate the first 80 participants to register 
(via confirmation through email). No participation fee 
will be required. Kindly send an email to                    
bangkokpe@gmail.com to confirm.  
 
When registering/confirming via email, please              
provide your full name as well as the full name of 
other people/friends joining you in order for us to 
prepare certificates.  
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